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Board Business Meeting Agenda 

June 17, 2024 
 
Attendee’s 
Board of Parole:  

D. Arthur, J. Bailey, R. Kliewer, K. Brooks, P. Waddell, R. Williams 
 
Department of Corrections:  

J. Stromberg 
 

 
AGENDA ITEMS 

 
 Call to order and note of attendance. 

o Meeting called to order at 10:02 by Board Chair Bailey. 
 

 Approval of meeting minutes  

o Vice Chair Kliewer approved the minutes from 5.20.24 with Board Chair Bailey seconding 
the approval. 
 

 Old business  

o None currently. 

 New business  

o See Chair comments. 
 

 Chairperson’s comments  

o Advisory Commission on parole standards and prison terms met in May and has its next 
meeting set for 9.30.24. 

o The Board is continuing to prepare for the Roadshow, starting in July. Stops will include 16 
counties over 17 stops. The Board is looking forward to help PO’s across the Counties to 
be and remain successful. The Department of Corrections will be presenting and traveling 
along with the Board to assist with the Roadshow. 



 
 
 

 
 

o Employee appreciation week is coming in July, the week of the 15th through the 19th. 
There are events and awards upcoming to show appreciation of the Staffs hard work 
through the year. 

o The Chair also reports the Board created an internal committee to review Board hearings 
rules, as well as SONL rules for hearings. This is an internal workgroup that is only focusing 
on Board led hearings, not Morrissey hearings at this time. This committee will end up 
making recommendations for any suggested rules changes in the applicable divisions 
before any rule making notice or formal rule making procedures. This likely will be taken 
care of over the next few months. 

 
 Board member comments  

o Vice Chair Kliewer reports they will be attending the Sexual Assault Task Force meeting in 
June (6.18.24). 
 

 Executive director comments  

o Executive Director Arthur reports our budget is still within the black (408k) after the 2% of 
the budget required/suggested by DAS to hold leaves the Board at roughly 128K for the 
rest of the biennium. 

o Hearings Officer training scheduled 8.21.24. will be reaching out to Community 
Corrections to get POs to sign up and give attendance numbers. This will be an in-person 
training held at DPSST. There is also the possibility of an in-person training being held 
later, East of the Cascades, but as of now, nothing planned. 

o 1 AS2 position will close within about a week or two, with the hope of having someone in 
the position and starting as of august 1st. This is an Assessment Specialist that will be 
working in the SONL program. 
 

 Department of corrections update 

o J. Stromberg reports: wants to acknowledge the Board in relation to the Roadshow and 
thank the Board for reaching out to have this collaboration. 

o July will have the DOC Community Corrections budget released to the Governor’s office. 
With re-criminalization occurring sept. 1st, the forecast for population will rise 
substantially, which would of course impact the budget as well. DOC is wrapping up their 6 
year cost study for the legislation to show and explain the cost of DOC/Community 
Corrections and what is needed for its success. 

 

 Future board meetings: 

o Next Meeting: 6.16.24 @ 10  

 


